
The University of Minnesota is examining the effects of 
an educational program to support family members with 
a loved one in a care facility. It will be led by a trained 
coach. Learn more about participating in this free study 
by contacting Professor Joe Gaugler at 612.626.2485 or 
gaug0015@umn.edu.

Visit http://z.umn.edu/transitionmodule to learn more

Do you have a family member with memory 
loss who lives in a care facility?


